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I support a strong cap and invest policy as I am extremely concerned about Oregon
and earth's future.  We are in a climate crisis.
I am a land owner in rural Oregon after years of being an executive in publicly traded
company. I see the damage done by the entrenched, single minded on profit
corporations.  I am gravely concerned about the drought, fires and radical change in
the landscape and environment around me.  We are extremely anxious about the
summer conditions and probably high fire risk season - once again.
Act now!  I support LC 19 with improvements for climate.
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